
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2014 
 
 
Tam English, Executive Director 
Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale 
437 SW 4h Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315 
 
 
Dear Mr. English: 
 
 
On behalf of the City of Fort Lauderdale I would like to offer our support for the Housing 
Authority’s Sunnyreach Acres Improvement project. This plan to dispose of one hi-rise 
building comprising of one hundred (100) units and twenty nine (29) townhomes and 
completely rehabilitate all the units to a more modern user-friendly structure will be very 
beneficial to the tenants. 
 
Nothing herein shall be construed as an obligation to provide funding for this project. In 
addition, nothing herein shall be construed as a waiver of the City’s requirement to  
comply with all land development regulations, zoning ordinances and other laws related 
to this project. 
 
I would like to extend very best wishes for the success of this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

 
John P. Seiler 
Mayor 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
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